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In Reply Refer To:678 GV 0-002A24
Green Valley CBOC 380 W Vista Hermosa, Suite 140 Green Valley, AZ 85614

ANTHONY MINER OCONNELL

439 SOUTH VISTA DEL RIO - - - - -

GREEN VALLEY ARIZONA 85614 It is standardpracticeto identify thfadocumen_belng
addressedhy putmanagementimterpretatiorona

Dear:ANTHONY MINER OCONNELL veteran'siocumenthatmanagemenwvon'tidentify?

/

Your request for a change in provider was received on Oct 23,2012.
After a review of your medical records, the reason for your request, as
well as your location to the nearest VA facility, your request for a
change in provider has been approved.

Your new clinic information will be:

Team: Green Valley: 520-399-2291
Provider: Team 2 Randi Schmeling, NP
RN:Lourdes

LPN:Janet

MSA:Cindy

Pharmacist:Eric

To schedule a routine appointment with your primary care provider or if
you have an urgent care need, please contact your c¢linic at the number
below.

520-399-2291 Green Valley CBOC

If you have further questions about your request, please contact Misty
Levitt RN, for the Community Clinics Care Line at 520-792-1450 x1867.

Sincerely,

Sally Petty, RN, NE-BC
Chief, Community Clinics Care Line
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